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3rd meeting of the Coordinated Supervision Committee 

9 December 2020, Remote 

Summary 

The Coordinated Supervision Committee (“the Committee”) met on 9 December 2020 online.  

IMI 

The Committee discussed the information available to data subjects on the exercise of their rights in 

relation to the processing of their personal data in IMI at the EU and national level.   

A representative from the supervisory authorities’ DPO network explained the network’s ongoing 

work on examining the processing operations in IMI in relation to the supervisory authorities’ use of 

IMI for the cooperation and consistency mechanism. 

The Committee agreed to prepare a list of data protection supervisory authorities competent in IMI 

matters and to upload it to the Committee’s public website when it is available.  

Common framework for audits of IMI at the national level 

The Committee members discussed the approach to take to prepare a common European-wide 

framework for audits of IMI conducted at the national level. 

Eurojust related issues 

The Committee members discussed the channels national authorities use to communicate and 

exchange information with Eurojust. The Committee members also discussed Eurojust’s suggestions 

for cooperation between law enforcement and data protection supervisory authorities in cases of data 

breaches in the area of cybercrime.  

Large scale IT systems and their interoperability 

The Committee members received a presentation from a representative of the EU Agency for 

Fundamental Rights (FRA) on the FRA’S last research on EU large scale IT systems and their 

interoperability, with a focus on the EES, ETIAS, and the EU Interoperability Regulations.  
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Election of a new Coordinator for the CSC 

The members of the Committee elected Ms. Clara Guerra, representative of the Portuguese SA, as 

Coordinator of the Committee, due to the departure of the former Coordinator from the Italian 

supervisory authority.  

 


